

John Donne Primary School

Woods Road, Peckham, SE15 2SW

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our WW2 topic this half term, we have arranged for Year 5 to visit Sandys Row Synagogue. They will be learning more about Judaism and Jewish people's lives during WW2.

Green 5 will be visiting the Synagogue on Monday 3rd December. Children need to be in school at the normal time and will be back before 3:15pm. Packed lunches will be provided by the school. Children should wear school uniform and a warm coat.

Please fill out the slip below to indicate you give permission to your child to attend the Synagogue. Please include a phone number.

As ever, if you have any queries regarding the trip please do not hesitate to contact us.

Best wishes,	
Year 5 Team	
I give permission for my childtrip to Sandys Row Synagogue.	in Green 5 to attend the
My phone number is:	









Tel: 020 7639 0594 E-mail: office@jdacademy.org.uk Website: www.jdacademy.org.uk Headteacher: Miss Jo Rooney Company Number: 8791046

